
 

GCSE Results Day Thursday 23rd August 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Students in Year 11 will receive their GCSE results on Thursday 23rd August. Results will 

be available between 10am and 11am. Teachers, support staff and representatives from Post 

16 will be available on Results Day to support with their plans for Post 16 education or 

employment. 

 

If you, or your son or daughter are unable to attend school to collect your results on this day 

please contact Mr P Leworthy, our Exams Officer, to discuss alternative arrangements. If you 

are collecting on behalf of your son/daughter you will need to show some form of 

identification on the day. 

 

We hope Year 11 are enjoying their summer break and look forward to celebrating their 

achievements with them on Results Day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mark Trimingham      Richard Smith 

 

Mark Trimingham      Richard Smith 

School Leader - KS4 Achievement    School leader- KS4 Achievement 

 


